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Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety 
City Council Meeting April 18, 2012 

Alderman Brendan Reilly, 42 n d Ward 
Standing Zone Memorandum 

MEMORANDUM FOR TRAFFIC REGULATIONS 

15 MINUTE STANDING ZONE- TOW ZONE: 

Street, etc East Delaware 

Location, etc: 125 

Distance or extent: Adjacent (west) to the existing standing 

zone 

Hours: 7:00am - 7:00pm 

Days: ALL DAYS 

Billing and Contact Information: 
Fourth Presbyterian Church 

c/o Rob Holben 
126 East Chestnut 
Chicago, IL 60611 

FEIN 362167080 
312-274-3821 

rholben@fourthchurch,org 

n 
BRENDAN REILLY 
Alderman, 42 n d Wan 



March 14, 2012 

Alderman Brendan Reilly 
42 n d Ward 
200 E. Ohio St., Suite 401 
Chicago, IL 60611 

A LIGHT IN THE CITY 

FOURTH 
PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH 
www,fourthchurch.org 

Re: Fourth Presbyterian Church Standing Zone Request 

Dear Alderman Reilly: 

We are very excited about the construction progress for the New Addition and are thinking 
forward to other items we will need to address in orderto open this building. 

One of the items we wanted to discuss is the necessary signage on the perimeter of the 
Church's property. As shown on the attached plan, we would like to request "standing" zones 
on both Chestnut and Delaware, similar to the configuration that was there prior to 
construction.. On Delaware, we would like a standing zone (drop off area) just in front of the 
new Delaware entry and' "No Parking'' at the loading dock driveway; On, Chestnut, we are 
requesting the entire street frontage be a standing zone up to the current no parking location 
at the. east erid of the property., \Ne are also, requesting one handicapped; parking spot at the 

' far west end o f the property. We, are requesting no change to the "No Parking"'6n Michigan 
Avenue. 

This configuration is similar to how the property was previously signed, with various "15 Minute 
Standing Zones" at key drop off locations. The requested change, adds the handicapped and 
new "15 Minute Standing Zone" to the location that was previously the driveway to the parking 
lot and is now the main entry to the new building. With the reverse at Delaware where we 
would like to retain the standing zone, but add nd parking at the new driveway. 

These zones will allow for easier drop off and pick, up for automobile and bus patrons of the 
Church. The standing zones will eliminate parking from the periphery of the church decreasing 
the frequency or need for double parking. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Rob;rt Holben 

The Fourth Presbyterian Church of Chicago 
126 E. Chestnut Street, Chicago, IL 60611.2014 | phone 312.787:4570 | fax 312.787.4584 

www.fourthchurch.org | facebook.com/fourLhchurch 




